
 

 

We have been asked for a response regarding the recent communication to students and families at the 
Charyl Stockwell Academy. The communication in question contains strong points of advocacy against 
future millage requests by public schools in Livingston County. It is our understanding that the 
communication was distributed using the email system at the Charyl Stockwell Academy, an act that 
would constitute a violation of the Michigan Election Law. It is not our intent to report the 
communication as a violation of law but we do hope future communications by educational leaders in 
our community will be handled more appropriately. Improving student learning remains a primary focus 
of our county's educational system and the communication as issued by Charyl Stockwell Academy does 
little to further that cause. 
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